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December 
Sixteenth . 1919.

A. ... Thornton Ksq.D.D.S 
Faculty of Medicine, 
le Jill University.
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Dear Dr. Thornton:-
I find that ray statement to you 

this morning with reference to the proposed Faculty 
of Dentistry was not quite correct.

The application for the establish­
ment of a separate Faculty of Dentistry came up 
before Corporation at the last aeeting, and was 
approve! by this nody. It, however, has to be 
approved by the Board of Governors also, and 
Corporation, consequently, transmitted it to the 
Board for final action.

It has not been before the Board
of Governors as yet, but will be brought before 
them at the next meeting of the Board, 
meantime, you had better continue to conduct the 
affairs of your Department in the same manner as 
hitherto.

In the

z . _xb soon as the Board takes action,
Mr. Glassco will re ort the fact to you.

V/ith best wishes.
I remain,

yours very sincerely,

Actin" Principal.
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